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April llth,1923»

' )r. A. u. Thorn to n,
Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, 

île G ill University.
I

Dear >r. Thornton,

T’ne Officer-Commanding this Unit 
has reported to the Military Committee how your Office 
assisted him at the close of the- Cession, by inter­
viewing those students who had delayed in the return 
ol their Uniform and Equipment.

On behalf of ti e ’Tilitary Committee,
T vish to thank you for this service.

'’ours faithfully,

rincipal. 
'eGill University.
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